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CARERS ENJOY MUSICAL HARMONIES  

 

Registered Charity 1152293 

 

Chippenham-based Charity Fun4All, which aims to give Carers and those they Care for a break, 

started 2020 with a Fish and Chip luncheon, followed by entertainment from local choir End of The 

Track.  

The group raise money for charities via their concerts and bookings to organisations like ours and are 

well-respected in the community.   

The varied programme contained many songs that the audience knew well and joined in with, and 

some members even danced along to. The balanced harmonies of the group were wonderful to hear 

and each item was met with a loud round of applause.  

Our 2020 Programme continues with 2 events in February for members to enjoy. There is a minibus 

trip to Dobies Garden Centre, Cirencester on February 6
th

 and Chairman Muriel will be hosting a High 

Tea served in the Rotary Hall, with a chance for members to socialise with each other, as a change 

from listening to an entertainer.  

We welcome enquiries from anyone who is a Carer 24/7 and are in need of a break.  You would be 

made very welcome to join in with our monthly events which are put on at minimal cost in the Rotary 

Hall, Station Hill, Chippenham.  Please contact 01249 654390 for further information or visit our 

Website fun4all.org.uk 
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Editors Notes :   For further details please contact Mike Oakes  via e-mail chair@fun4all.org.uk  or 

Telephone 01249 660010       


